
 

  

 

 

The Emmanuel Eye 
                                                     We see you and all the amazing things you do! 
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Dear families, 

Wishing you all a very ‘Happy New Year!” and a warm welcome back to Emmanuel. We have 

been delighted with how quickly the children have settled, demonstrating our school values. 

School is looking fantastic and we have Geography work on display throughout all the shared 

areas. We are incredibly proud of the work and would love for you to take a look next time you 

are in school. This half term, we move to History and Art so be sure to ask the children what 

they have been learning about. The Year 3 children are definitely inspired already by the 

amazing life of Walter Tull! 

A polite reminder regarding our uniform policy that earrings should be small studs that do not 

fall below the ear lobe. This is for safety reasons as school is a busy environment where they 

could easily be accidentally caught. Also, footwear should be black please. We do still have a 

few pairs of new black shoes donated by M&S, if you would like to look or try them. 

Best wishes from Mrs Thorpe, enjoy the weekend! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An Eye on Upcoming Events 

➢ Children’s University will be launched! 

➢ After school clubs resume. 

➢ Ms Badger will be collecting pupil’s ideas and 

opinions about PE. 

➢ Fabulous Finishes in February. Join your child in 

class as they have the opportunity to discuss their 

learning. 

➢ February 2nd Number Day. Join your child in class for 

the first lesson of the day so we can share their 

maths learning with you. 

➢ World Religion Day: Children will be encouraged to 

research how the theme of courage is explored in a 

range of religious and non-religious stories. 

➢ Safer Internet Day 6th February event for parents. 

Coffee Morning for parents in the pod 

➢ Inset day 19th February. 

 

 

An Eye On Attendance  

 

Class Attendance 

Y3NB 93.8% 

Y3AM 99.6% 

Y4HH 87.7% 

Y5MH 92.3% 

Y5/6RC 96.1% 

Y6JS/MD 92.4% 

Well done to our weekly attendance 

winners Y3AM with extra playtime to 

be arranged with Miss Marriott. 



 Headteacher’s Awards 

 

Gold Awards 

 

       An Eye on Success! 
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A huge well done to our amazing Gold Award winners this week! 

 Stanley from Y3NB For trying so hard at all times and really stepping up a level in 
his learning. Well done Stanley, we are all really proud of you! 

Alexa from Y3NB For being such a wonderful talk partner and sharing ideas in 
class. You are showing your self to be a great role model, well 
done! 

Raina from Y3AM For showing such beautiful manners at all times. We really 
appreciate this Raina, thank you! 

Maddison from Y3AM For continuing with such determination to present your work 
with higher and higher expectations of yourself. Super work! 

Gracie from Y4HH For the enthusiasm and positivity you show in class. You really 
give everything a go with smiles on your faces and we 
appreciate you both so much. Thank you! 

 Braedon from Y4HH 

Izabelle from Y5MH For always being the best you can be and making sure that your 
work is of the best standard it can be. Amazing Izabelle, well 
done! 

Talia from Y5MH For throwing yourself into your learning and giving everything 
100% this week. Brilliant news Talia, well done! 

Millie Y5/6RC For trying your best and being courageous in your learning. We 
are proud of how well you have worked on fractions with such 
determination. Well done to the pair of you! 

Angus from Y5/5RC 

Dylan Y6JSMD For working so hard in maths and challenging yourself. Well 
done Dylan, you have been so courageous! 

Iwo from Y6JSMD For such consistency and for trying so hard in all subjects at all 
times. Brilliant to hear Iwo, well done! 

A huge thank you and congratulations to this week’s star readers Ethan, Gurbani, 

Theo, Rae, Summer and Matthew. Keep up the good work everyone. 

 

 

 

 

 

“You crown the year with your goodness; your paths 

overflow with rich food.”(Psalm 65:11) 



 

 

An Eye on special 

events and 

achievements in school 

and in our community 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                         

 

 

 

Maggie from Year 4 

achieved a 5th 

(backstroke) & 6th 

(breastroke) place 

medal at the Little 

Olympics Swimming 

Gala at Ponds Forge last 

weekend. This is 

amazing as she was 

swimming against 

teams from across The 

City and the best 

swimmer from a very 

large region. Awesome! 

Here is Baraa 

setting a 

wonderful 

example of 

positivity and 

sharing a huge 

smile! Your smile 

around school 

certainly 

brightens up our 

days and we 

really appreciate 

you! 

How delightful did Toby 

and Mia from Year 3 look 

taking centre stage as page 

boy and flower girl! We are 

bursting with pride! 

Congratulations to Ethan 

from Year 3 who received his 

Blue Peter Badge in the 

holidays. Great to see so 

many of you now taking part 

in this scheme. Well done! 

Here are Gracie Mae and Mia 

receiving Head Teacher’s awards for 

creativity! Amazing Lego creations 

from Mia and awesome writing from 

Gracie Mae. Congratulations girls! 


